
September 05, 2019

Mr. Manpreet Singh

manpreet0199@stumails.com

Dear Mr. Singh;

Your application to the Master of Science in Computer Science has been carefully 

reviewed by members of the academic unit and by this office.  Admission to the Faculty 

of Graduate Studies and Research is a competitive process, and the large number of 

excellent applicants makes it impossible to offer admission to all those who have 

applied.  Unfortunately, you are among those whom we are unable to admit.

Thank you for your interest in our graduate program at the University of Regina and for 

the opportunity to consider your application.  We wish you the best in your future 

endeavours.

Sincerely,

Nicholas (Nick) Jones, Ph.D.

Intermin Dean

cc: electronic file




